July 11, 2001

Brian C. Broderick 60 State Street Boston, MA 02109

Dear Mr. Broderick:

Your letter dated May 17, 2001, regarding the state of family was brought to my attention at our meeting yesterday, July 10.

The clinical appropriateness of the modality of treatment and length of care are significant issues considered by our Internal Utilization Review Committee. It is the wish of this Committee to provide clients with appropriate clinical care within the resources available. Therefore, at this point, we believe that a prudent termination plan is necessary. Because of the Archdiocese. We are will not be a precipitous termination of her therapy by the Archdiocese. We are willing to provide an additional three-months of outpatient counseling with Dr. Doherty for this will allow time for termination or the making of alternative plans by her family.

You have our authorization for continued financial support for such therapy for until October 31, 2001.

Sincerely,

Sister Rita McCarthy, CSJ Assistant to the Secretary for Ministerial Personnel